
A Brian House Fund Raising Project for 2024 

Dear families of Our Lady’s 

Next term Brian House are undertaking a  project called the Elmer Trail Blackpool. 

They have approx. 40 large elephants, sponsored by local business and these will 

make up an outdoor trail in April 2024. 

Alongside this, 39 Blackpool schools will paint a smaller elephant. These elephants 

will be included in the trail but they will be located inside buildings.  Our Lady’s will be 

taking part  in this project.  Year 5 and 6 have already been sharing their ideas on 

possible designs and fund raising ideas.   

Our un painted Elmer will be arriving in school this week.   

Many of you will know that Brian House is a children’s hospice.  We are working to 

sensitively help our children understand why Brian House is such a special place.  To 

take a pathway that is sad and turn it on its head to bring out positivity every single 

day is most certainly special. Many of you have already in the past encouraged your 

own children to get involved in fund raising for this charity. Lots of our children see it 

as an important local charity.   We will be fund raising through the Spring term.   

We thought that we would dedicate the upcoming Christmas Jumper / Non Uniform 

day to this and we are inviting you to make contributions after each of the nativity and 

Christmas services in the next two weeks to kick off this fund raising project. Next term 

the cake sales and further events will also be for this worthy cause. 

Thank you in advance for your support with this.  

Mrs Mannix on behalf of the staff team.  

  



 


